

The Kindharts

Field Director for Mexico and Central America Administrator for MWBM Interim Director for MGPI

Sept/Nov 2023

Dear Pastor and praying friends,

2Co 5:14a, "For the love of Christ constraineth us; because we thus judge, that if one died for all, then were all dead:"

Because of Christ's great love for us and for a lost and dying world, we keep on going, preaching, praying, and sharing His great love.

What a joy it has been to be able to share with others the Gospel message. We have seen the Lord bless us and bless others as well. That is how God works!

We were so very blessed to recently have a dear new church add us to their mission family. The Lord knows our need for financial support. What a joy and privilege when God's sweet children join with us and us with them to carry the Gospel to others.

Prayer Request

I fell working on a gutter and dislocated my right shoulder and have been trying to work through it with therapy. It looks like that isn't going to happen. It seems I am going to have to have surgery so please pray with me about that. I really don't like to have to deal with the recovery time it takes for that type of surgery. I guess I will just have to do whatever is needed.

I wrote this letter then waited to see the surgeon before writing this paragraph. I saw the surgeon today, and surgery is scheduled for December the 6th, which happens to be Sherry's birthday. I am looking forward to getting this over with and back to good health. Thank you for your prayers.

In our last letter I mentioned that we would be going to Mexico for our Annual Pastors Conference. Thank you for your prayers and the support we had to be able to do this. My wife Sherry was able to go with me this time and what a blessing she was to the ladies there that hadn't seen her for some time.



National Pastors and their wives.

Thank the Lord for lives that were touched and pastors that could go back to their works encouraged in the Lord.



Printshop News

At the print shop we were able to print and ship 150,000 tracts on a recent project and are about to start and a project of 300,000 Spanish tracts. With the huge increase in the price of paper we are still lacking funds for paper on this last project. So thankful for the church that just sent a \$500 offering, but we are still around 1000 dollars short just for the paper. Pray with us because God is able!

Thank you for the great blessing all of you are to us!

Fred & Sherry Kindhart cell 864-915-8281

Gred A. Kindhart

